
Hilltop Photo Consent Form 

Dear Families,  

Occasionally, we will be taking pictures of your        

child to enhance our program. Generally, the       

photos will be used for bulletin boards, cubbies,        

projects to be sent home, special events, our        

school website, and sometimes just for fun!       

Other parents may wish to take pictures of the         

group at the center on some occasions, such as their child’s birthday            

celebration. Hilltop does NOT post pictures featuring our students’         

faces on Facebook or social media. Hilltop staff will NEVER post           

pictures of the children on their personal Facebook or social media           

pages. We would like your permission to have your child          

photographed. Please fill out the information below and return with          

your enrollment forms.  

Thank you,  

Hilltop Early Learning Center Staff and Board 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________________ 

 

_____I give permission for Hilltop Early Learning Center to take 

photographs of my child.  

_____I DO NOT give permission for my child’s photograph to be taken. I 

will supply Hilltop with photos of my child when they are requested for 

projects. 

Parent/Guardian Signature: ___________________________________ 

Date: _______________________________ 


